
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington Federation of State Employees 
 

October 30, 2024 
   

Meeting Notice 
Please join us for a post negotiation update this evening, Wednesday October 30, 
2024, 5:00 – 5:15pm. 
 
This is a brief meeting (15 minutes) to provide membership with information 
regarding today’s negotiations. 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88429743117 
 
 
Please contact Angie Wedekind at 509-306-0586 or email 
angie@opeiu8.org, or Conor Meara at 206-441-8800 x 130 or 
conor@opeiu8.org if you have any questions. 
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